
From: David Cronin   
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:35 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: We Fully Support Whistler Wood Fired Pizza! 

 

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council, 
I’m writing in support of the family owned business of Whistler Wood Fired Pizza company. 
  
In these unprecedented times it is critical for municipalities to be flexible in allowing small 
businesses to operate. The pizza service from WWFP fits this mandate. They are safe, 
conscientious and providing a tried and tested service. And in addition their sales are helping to 
support the health care workers of our community! 
  
We fully support them continuing to do so from their Alpine location!! 
David Cronin 
Whistler full time resident 
3546 Falcon Cres 
Whistler BC V8E 0B9 
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